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North-South Corridor
Darlington Upgrade Project

Utility Service Relocation Works 



[bookmark: start]As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project utility service relocation works for Telstra, Sabrenet, Optus, South Australian Power Networks (SAPN), and APA are required to be undertaken in Bedford Park. 

The works will commence on Monday 6 March 2017 and be completed in early May 2017.

Key activities;
· service locating
· under boring 
· trenching to install conduits 
· hauling of cables

Works will be undertaken between 7am and 5pm along the following roads;
· Burbank Avenue
· Lincoln Road
· Sutton Road
· Wentworth Avenue
· Rupert Avenue
· Franklin Avenue
· Riverside Drive
· Brookside Road

To minimise impact to traffic, works along Ayliffes Road, Shepherds Hill Road, Sturt Road and Main South Road which require traffic management will be undertaken during the day outside of peak hours and at night between 8pm and 6am. 

An excavator, trucks and saw-cutters will be used to undertake the works.

Temporary traffic management measures will be in place to alert motorists and road users are asked to use extra caution when workers are on site. Traffic and speed restrictions will apply in the vicinity of the works. Signage will alert motorists to the changed traffic conditions. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team who will be available 24 hours, seven days a week, please contact us on 1300 759 334 or alternatively email: dpti.darlington@sa.gov.au 

Kind Regards,
Darlington Upgrade Project Team 
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